

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

10th October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



NSPCC Sponsor Dance-A-Thon Friday 20th October 2017

Following on from our recent NSPCC assembly and workshops, we would like to invite all the children to take part in a Dance-A-Thon in aid of this valued charity. The Dance-A-Thon will take place at break time on Friday 20th October. The children may also come into school wearing their own clothes.

Please find attached a sponsor form should you wish your child to take part in this event. We ask that any sponsor forms and money are to be sent in to the school office on Monday 30th October.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to updating you on the amount raised.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Callaway Headteacher

Enc.





